
Victorian parishes are back in lockdown,
unable to access Mass or the Sacraments.

We are being sponsored by

Partners in Prayer
The Australian Confraternity of Catholic Clergy's

They are praying for us in the following way:

Our parish is participating in

write in non-Victorian parish name here

write in the way you are being spiritually sponsored here

In return, we are praying for them by

write in the way you are reciprocating their sponsorship

www.clergy.asn.au


